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1508 S. Lamar Blvd. 
Austin, Texas 78704 
(512) 445-7074 voice 
(512) 445-7064 fax 

Prime Strategies, Inc. 

Memo 
To: Emmeline Palma, Williamson County Auditor’s Office 

From: Michael J. Weaver 

Date: January 4, 2019 

Re: 2006 Road Bond Budget Adjustments 

The County recently received the final reimbursement payment for SH 195 
right-of-way and utilities from TxDOT. The County’s SH 195 effort was 
funded with FY 2006 Road Bond funds. Also, all of the 2006 Road Bond 
projects are now closed. 

Please close the 2006 Road Bond program and make the following budget 
adjustments to the 2013 Road Bond budgets: 

• Close P264 – RM 620/Rail Road Bridge and move $2,000,891.07 to 
P235 RM 620 Phase 2 

• Move $800,892.21 from P156 - 2006 Unallocated to P235 RM 620 
Phase 2 

• Move $43,877.86 from P156 - 2006 Unallocated to P243 SW 
Bypass/SH 29 Bypass/Inner Loop 

• Close P149 SH 195 ROW and move $796,266.87 to P453 SW 
Bypass/Inner Loop Phase I 

• Close P156 - 2006 Unallocated and move $2,117,410.94 to P453 SW 
Bypass/Inner Loop Phase I 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Cc: Bob Daigh, Williamson County Sr. Director of Infrastructure 
 Julie Kiley, Williamson County Auditor’s Office  

Pam Navarrette, Williamson County Auditor’s Office 
Christen Eschberger, P.E., HNTB 
 Marie Walters, PSI 

 


